NEXT MEETING - WEDNESDAY 15 NOVEMBER 2000 Time: 6.00 pm for 6.30 pm
| VENUE: Grand Court Chinese Restaurant
SPEAKER/TOPIC: Club Assembly
INTRODUCED BY: Julie Johnston Pres.

MEAL: Advise Darrell Gaukroger if you want an Australian Meal as against chinese meal.
APOLOGIES OR GUESTS: Please advise Darrell Gaukroger on 6452 3302 by midday of meeting.
Non-apology & non-attendance means you pay for the meal.

Apology, Non-attendance & no make-up means you pay 32
SERGEANTS FAX-A-FINE: Send to Les Sutcliffe on 6452 7192

NOVEMBER ROSTER: Attendance: Mark Revelant & Kevin Dunne Property: Wolfgang Laub

Be Early. If not at meeting arrange for substitute. At other venues, arrange the necessary property.

7 THOUGHT OF THE WEEK: Next Week: Geoff Bowland

LAST WEEKS MEETING:

Combined Services Dinner very well hosted by the Cooma Apex Club. Dale Cochran received

his National Award by Apex District Governor for Young Apexian of the year. Congratulations to

you Dale from all Service Club members and the community. Lucy Bowerman thanked the

Cooma Calendar boys, so far $5,000 has been raised for the local Hospital. Next years

Calendar girls maybe some Rotarians, better not say any more?

Night of entertainment with Jim Brindle poem by Col Wilson better known as “Blue the Shearer”.

Mayor, Peter Cochran with his poem “Wild Horses” in the park maybe?

And the Braemar Dancers, three lots of about three minutes each from their show from

Canberra Play House, Canberra.

Lucky Door prize for three people, 45 minutes joy flight over the Snowy Mountains. Two

Rotarians names came out in Kevin Dunne and Alan Hall. Two Lady Apexian members from a

Canberra Club were there. Lady Apexian have their own clubs which are different to Lions and

Rotary. The music was a little loud. Well now some Rotary news.

NEWS:

5@%3— Club Assembly: 1his dinner. Members who wouid like to see some changes to their Club

g%qw/; can have their say. Nominations for the 2000/2001 Board are now invited, and should be
forwarded to the Secretary.

Congratulations: to Bill and Annette Roach on the birth of their third son and both are

well. Zac was born in Canberra. Dad is well, but he is a Bank Manger, Bottle Washer,
Child Carer, and will be more than pleased to see Annette home.

«. The Health Challenge: On Saturday 18 November, a group of 22 senior citizens will set

out on a remarkable bicycle ride from Melbourne to Sydney via Canberra. They are 65's
and over. | have heard they are staying at Les Sutcliffe’s. Well age is deceiving, well he
has the right hair do for a bike rider, but | though he received his hair do from running after,
or is it running to the water hole?

75 A past member of Cooma Rotary Club, Carolyn Soucek was made a Paul Harris Fellow

%% of Belconnen Club.

if%;\f; “Dare To Dream”: Rotary proudly presents “Dare to Dream” Sunday 11 February 2001 at

X 4 pm. Sydney Town Hall. Tickets $50 Ticketek on 02 9266 4800. Club bookings are to be
returned to the Rotary Club Lower Blue Mountains at PO Box 66, Glenbrook NSE 2773.

ROTARY INFORMATION:

Attendance Last Week: 33 members out of 38 = 89.4% Guests: Mavis Wellington (Club). Too

many for list. Apologies: Gordon H: Alan D; Francois LeG; Ken P; Bill R Leave of Absence: Carlo

P; Michael L

ROTARY INFORMATION: Pioneering Leader In Service

Fellow Australians know Beryl Nashar as a groundbreaker in both her scientific field-geology, & in

service to others. The first woman in her country to receive a Rotary Foundation Scholarship, she

studied geology at Cambridge, England, in 1949-50. Paul Harris Fellows: 719,764. Foundation

Benefactors: 48,480 Major Donors: 2,954. A little Foundation fact. (The Rotarian September 2000

p46)
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